
November 1, 2022

Leaf Pickup: 
Pickup has begun on a regular schedule of Mondays and Fridays.  
However, other days are added as necessary.  Please rake leaves to 
the curb but not out into the street and make the piles as thin as 
possible so the vacuum can reach them.  Bagged leaves can be taken 
to the mulch pile at the Utility Garages.  Please dump the leaves and 
take the bag with you.   The service will continue as long as necessary.

Snow:
With leaves comes the possibility of snow.  Some reminders.  Please do
not shovel or blow snow into the streets as it makes for slick areas.  
Snow emergency routes for the Town are Third Street and Wayne 
Street.  Those streets will be cleared first for emergency vehicles.  The 
other emergency routes are State Highways and are not maintained by
the Town.  When possible, please move cars to the plowed side of the 
street after plows go through to help with clearing.  The Town is 
divided into sections and once each section is cleared, plowing will 
start over within that section as necessary.  Each employee is assigned
a section and will work within that section until cleared.  Snow piles 
which result after plowing heavy snow will be removed as soon as 
possible. 

Invoice Cloud:
On line bill portal is now found on the Town’s webpage at  
warrenindiana.us which will make access more quickly available.   The 
service has worked well during the past month.  If you have any 
questions, call the office at 375-2656.  We encourage you to register 
whether you pay through the system so that you can receive any 
notifications through the system such as alerts, etc.

Holiday Schedule:
Office, Utilities closed November 8, Election Day

November 11, Veterans Day
November 24, 25, Thanksgiving
December 23, 26, 27, Christmas
December 30, New Years
January 2, New Years

Council Meeting Schedule November 14 6:00 pm
December 19 6:00 pm

HOLIDAY WALK November 18 5-8:00, 
Downtown



VOTE – November 8 at Warren Church 
of Christ

302 N. Wayne


